
Distinguished Scholarship Awards Committee 
Spring 2010 report 

The Distinguished Scholarship Awards (DSA) Committee met twice during spring 
quarter. Other business was conducted by email. 

On May 11 and May 13, the committee met to discuss the eleven finalists for the DSA, 
reaching a consensus for its recommendations at the second meeting. The DSA 
committee chair forwarded its recommendations to the President's Office on June 3. 

In addition, the DSA committee submitted the committee procedures to the Academic 
Senate Executive Committee. The procedures were approved at the May 13 Executive 
Committee meeting. 

For fa1120l 0, the DSA committee will revise the award criteria and procedures and will 
solicit nominations for the 2010-2011 award. 


